
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 20, 2025 

 

 

Subject: Provincial Election February 27, 2025 
 

Dear Family and Friends 

 

I am writing this letter to inform you about the Election process here at Vision. Elections Ontario 

will have a polling station for our residents in the Grand Room on Thursday February 27, 2025, from 9-5.  

 

Residents are not required to have a voter’s card in order to vote. Activity Staff will be assisting 

with bringing residents who are able to vote to the Grand Room throughout the day. Our staff are sworn in 

to be able to assist if they should require help.  

 

This polling station is for our residents only, family are friends are not able to vote here. If the 

outbreak should still be in effect, we have protocols in place that will still allow everyone the opportunity 

to vote.  

 

If you should have any questions regarding the upcoming election, please call Kerri Hill at  

519-336-6551 Ext. 7179 or you can email me at khill@vision74.com. 

 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Kerri Hill  

Program Service Manager 

Vision Nursing and Rest Home  

519-336-6551 ext. 7179 

khill@vision74.com 


